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5th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

‘Six Weeks In’ online videos 
 

Due to the current circumstances, we are unable to welcome parents into school for our 

annual ‘six weeks in’ coffee morning, where we share with you how we teach Phonics and 

Maths in school, as well as discussing ways that you can support your child’s learning at 

home. 

 

In order to ensure that we still continue to share information with you, we will be uploading 

three separate videos onto Tapestry, our online learning journal, during the week of the 12th 

October. These videos will include information about how we teach Phonics and Maths in 

school, as well as a video to discuss the contents of your child’s home learning pack that we 

will be sending home on Tuesday 13th October.  

 

We hope that these videos will be informative and that you will be able to use them to 

support your child’s learning at home. If you have any questions or feedback about your 

child’s transition to school, the videos or the home learning packs, please do not hesitate to 

come and talk to us as we are very keen to continue the strong home school link that we have 

in school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Laura Fogden 

Oak Class Teacher 
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